
This is a friendly reminder that ​ALL 6TH GRADE STUDENTS MUST RETURN 
THEIR SCIENCE TEXTBOOK BEFORE WEDNESDAY 6/7/17. 
 
If the textbook is NOT returned before this date, they will be held responsible to ​PAY BACK 
THE FULL COST OF THE TEXTBOOK WHICH IS $90.​ This $90 must be paid 
before the last day of school on Thursday 6/8/17. It may be paid $90 in cash or $90 check 
payable to Archimedean Academy. 
 
The textbook looks like this: 

 
Here is a list of all the students who still need to return the book to me​: 
 
6A​: Andres F, Kyle R, Flavio R, Diego S, Jazlyn V, Amie, V 

6B​: Samuel B, Felipe F, Natalie H, Anna I, Daniel J, Neelum K, Kriz L, Lucas M, Esteban M, 
Jaden M, Laila T, George T 
6C​: Ethan C, Ricardo I, Miranda O, Alex O,  

6D​: Max B (your brother brought in your book, please bring in his)Connor B, Dover C, Hailey Z 

6E​: Daniel B, Camila D, Alejandro E, Sofia F, Laura, L, Aryan L, Michele L, Jared P, Ronald R, 
Ozany Q, Lux V, Nicolle V 
 
If you have already returned your textbook, please disregard this message. 
Thank you and have a great summer! - Mrs Daglio 


